

Stargazer

North Star Elementary Weekly News

Principal Lew Gardiner, Ph.D. 801.578.8448 1545 N. Morton Drive Salt Lake City, Utah 84116 http://northstar.slcschools.org
Facebook: North Star Elementary School –
Salt Lake City
Twitter: @NorthStarSLC

Grades K-3 Science Fair Completing a Science Fair project is a great way to build content knowledge and experience in science. Submissions by students in K-3 are not judged, but will be displayed on January 29th at Science Night.

- Please make sure you are in compliance with all local, state and federal health, safety and environmental regulations and standards.
- Get prior approval from a science teacher and an administrator for any project involving humans, animals, or pathogens
- Please contact Mrs. Lane at kim.lane@slcschools.org.

Student Safety Many parents have expressed concern for student safety on icy mornings. We have listened to you! Now, students are dismissed in a more orderly fashion from the gym in the morning before school, and the custodian arrives an extra hour early to remove snow and ice from walkways. For more information, go to the slcschools.org website, navigate to parents/closure/snow removal procedures. Also, feel free to call Ricardo Zubiate, Custodial Supervisor at 801.886.8929.

Baby It's Cold Outside! Students must come to school dressed for winter weather. Regardless of air quality or winter storms, students need to wear the appropriate outer clothing and shoes to remain healthy during this season. If your child needs winter clothing please call the office and ask for Desiree Robinson. Parents, please teach your children to be responsible and prepared for winter in Utah!

Letters to Santa The goal is 700 letters, the due date is December 19. We are half-way there. If we reach our goal, Administration will provide popcorn to the whole school! Each letter to Santa earns \$1 for the Make-A-Wish Foundation from Macy's. Let's make a sick child's dreams come true.

12/08/2014

Upcoming Events

Road to Success week 15

Thursday 12/11 @ 2:45p
Parent Volunteers and PTA
meeting

Thursday 12/18 @ 2:45p School Community Council (SCC) meeting

Friday 12/19 Letters to Santa due! Each letter earns \$1 for the Make-A-Wish Foundation, our goal is 700 letters

Monday 12/22 – Friday 1/2 Winter Break



